Auburn City Wide Clean Up

Date: Wednesday, October 16, 2024
City Will Not Accept: Construction / Deconstruction material, appliances, tires, TV’s,  computers,  computer monitors, oil, hazardous or toxic chemicals, and batteries  These items may be taken directly to the Sac County Solid Waste site any time during their normal business hours.
Reminder: Latex paint- must be in open container and completely dried out and cleaned out.
Pieces larger than one person can lift need to be cut down.  Households with an above average amount of stuff will be assessed an additional fee.

Thank you for helping to keep the City of Auburn clean!

Sponsored by the City of Auburn
